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News From Delta Junction, Alaska  

Greetings Dear Friends from the Interior of Alaska.  We are rejoicing for all 
that the Lord has done since I last wrote back in December.  “The Lord 
hath made known His salvation: His righteousness hath He openly shewed 
in the sight of the heathen.” Psalm 98:2. We praise the Lord that a young 
lady for whom we have been praying for a long time has asked Jesus Christ 
into heart to save her.  She had been under conviction for a while.  She 
attended services sporadically but things would come up to keep her away.  
A few weeks ago she said she was coming, but about 5 minutes before 
service she texted and said something had come up and she would not be 
there.  After the service Nancy called her.  They talked some and Nancy 
asked about her relationship with the Lord.  She admitted that she needed 
to be saved.  Nancy asked if we could get together with her and she invited 
us over immediately.  We praise the Lord that she got it settled.  Since that 
Sunday afternoon that she was saved, the devil has been attacking her. 
Please keep her in your prayers. 
Please also pray for the ministry at the clinic.  God has given me the 
privilege to go every weekday morning for devotions and prayer with the 
staff.   Through this I have also gotten to know some of the patients rather 
well and have spent a lot of time with them at the clinic, as well as at the 
hospital in Fairbanks.   There is one older man for whom I have a great 
burden.  I witnessed to him during a visit in the ICU and asked to read 
some Scripture but he did not want me to read to him.  He said he was not a 
religious person.  I tried to explain the difference but he just shut me out. 
Since that time I have visited him in his home and the hospital again. He 
has allowed me to pray for him at his home and bedside in the hospital. 
Please pray that God will tender his heart and that he will be saved.   

The Lord has also opened more doors for Nancy and I at the senior living 
facility here in town. We try to go by and visit the residents and staff at 
least once a day. We have gotten to know many of them very well.  Even 
the staff is beginning to open up to us more.  Just this last week the owner, 
for whom we have been praying for salvation, mentioned having a Sunday 
service for the residents and wondered if I was interested.  I have been in 
contact with the activity coordinator, and Lord willing we will have an 
Easter service there in the afternoon.  Please keep this in prayer that God 
will protect them from the false groups here in town. 

We praise the Lord for the wonderful way that He has touched Nancy. Her 
leukemia levels in her blood have dropped another point and her heart 
valve was actually better than it was six months ago. We praise the Lord for 
all He has done.    

We thank the Lord for all of you that so faithfully pray for us. We truly 
appreciate it so much. We know that many are struggling financially, so we 
want you to know that we do not take your faithful support for granted. We 
truly are thankful for all you do for us. 

Love in Christ from your missionaries, 


